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The current members of the governing body are set out in the table below [see attached 

document].  Each governor is a member of either the Resources or Curriculum sub-

committees (except for Tony Davies who attends both).  The Resources Committee focuses 

on the finances of the school, together with the buildings, personnel and IT.  As the name 

suggests, the Curriculum sub-committee's focus is the educational side of the school, 

ranging from what children are learning in the classroom to scrutinising the 

academic performance of the school.  

  

After Easter, we are required as a governing body to reconstitute (essentially this is 

a cabinet reshuffle!)  This will give us the opportunity to focus more on the skills we need as 

a group to carry out the role of governing the school.  It's an exciting opportunity which 

should put us in a stronger position to lead and support the next stage of the school's 

development and we'll update you more on this in future newsletters.  Once that process is 

complete, we will also include a brief biography of each governor in subsequent 

newsletters.   

  

Joanna Dean (Elected Parent Governor and Link Governor for Parent Communication). 

 


